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TO: Paul Vanden Bout « *
FROM: Steve Sohnelder, Five College Astronomy Dept Jg\JI 
RE: 300 foot replacement ^
I understand that various possibilities for a replacement 
telescope for the 300 foot are under consideration.
Scientifically, I think one of the most important considerations 
should be for extragalaotlo 21 cm work. With the Areoibo 
telescope's narrow deollnation range and the Bonn telescope's 
lack of suocess due to interference, there is no other instrument 
now oapable of making sensitive measurements of HI over most of the sky.
Studies of low-luminoslty extragalactic phenomena— including dwarf galaxies, gaj.axj.eB Ui l uw o u iXauo Lxijh'basBOi aud. 
intergalactio matter— may allow us to better understand galaxy fQXB&vlQn, star rormatlon within galaxies, and oocmologioa.1
l i U O H U X y u o  CkLwv*L L l « , « v J .  ■ 1 V H * « L U I I  l l l l l l H  1 I li 111 *  ■‘ I n i  h i  filight is present, the only practical approaoh to such studies is via 21 cm observations.
The 300 foot was the best available instrument outside of

K
QQlbp's decli- nation range, but even it was beginning to 
oome limited by problems of contusion. I thwx-wrotf* think a 
rger instrument, optimized for longer wavelength use would be the best choloe for the 300 foot's replacement.


